


Our Back to School Rally event this past Monday,
August 23 was a HUGE success.

The families and kids had a wonderful time together playing games,
eating snow cones, dunking our staff, and most importantly getting
all the items and resources they need to start the school year off
right. Thank you again to all of our volunteers and community
partners that came out in support of this event.

We are already looking forward to our next event in the fall, so
keep an eye out for more information about how you can get
involved!
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